## Colorado Family Church: Postponed - Winter Hike and New Adventure Ministry

Pablo Rivera December 11, 2020



Dear Community,

After much thought, I've decided to postpone the hike. I'm concerned about the light snow freezing overnight and the temperatures lower than expected forecasted for tomorrow. I

I want adventure and challenge, but not this much for the first experience.

I thinking of Jan 2, but I will see what the weather is like as it gets closer.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

Pablo Rivera